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SOLANO COUNTY SUPERIOR COURT ANNOUNCES  
JENNIFER PROCTOR APPOINTED COMMISSIONER 

 
Fairfield – Alesia Jones, the Presiding Judge for the Superior Court of California, County of Solano, is 
pleased to announce the appointment of Jennifer Proctor to the position of Court Commissioner. 
“We are delighted to welcome Jennifer Proctor to the bench as our newest Commissioner.  Ms. 
Proctor has a superb legal mind and a long history of excellence in her practice as an Alternate Public 
Defender in Solano County.” 
 
Ms. Proctor is currently an attorney with the Solano County Alternate Public Defender’s Office where 
she handles a high-volume felony caseload representing indigent criminal defendants. Prior to her 
work at the Alternative Defender’s Office, Ms. Proctor worked as a staff attorney at the Dependency 
Advocacy Center in San Jose, representing indigent parents in juvenile dependency proceedings.  She 
has also served as a Certified Law Clerk for the San Francisco Public Defender’s Office and the Marin 
County Public Defender’s Office.  
 
Ms. Proctor earned a Bachelor of Science in Mathematics at the University of California at Irvine and 
her Juris Doctorate from the University of California College of Law in San Francisco.  
 
Upon appointment, Ms. Proctor stated, “For the past 16 years I have had the privilege of serving the 
community as a Solano County Deputy Alternate Public Defender. I am excited and honored to have 
the opportunity to continue serving the people of Solano County as a Superior Court commissioner. 
With unwavering commitment to justice and integrity, I will uphold the principles of fairness and 
equality, ensuring that every individual who comes before the court is treated with the respect and 
consideration they deserve. I am grateful for the trust placed in me and am dedicated to serving our 
community.” 
 
Ms. Proctor fills the vacancy created by the election of Bryan Kim to a judgeship.  
 


